ORANGE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
OFFICE OF BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY
6501 MAGIC WAY BUILDING 100 A
ORLANDO, FL 32809
(407) 317-3739 FAX (407) 317-3784

November 20, 2013

Jorge Pereira

United Contracting, Inc.
1232 Ivy Meadow Dr
Orlando, Florida 32824

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION OF LOCAL DEVELOPING
BUSINESS/ORANGE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Dear Mr. Pereira:

The Orange County Public Schools (OCPS) Office of Business Opportunity has
reviewed your application submitted on behalf of United Contracting, Inc. to determine
whether the entity is eligible for certification as a Local Developing Business (LDB)
enterprise.

I am pleased to inform you that your company has been certified as an LDB enterprise
under the OCPS LDB Policy. Please be advised that this certification is not equivalent
and should not be construed as certification as a Minority- or Woman-Owned Business
Enterprise or Disadvantage Business Enterprise.

Your company’s certification as an LDB firm with OCPS will be effective through
November 20, 2016 unless there is a change in ownership, in control of the company, or
personal net worth exceeds $750,000, at which time you are required to submit
information with respect to the change and the district reserves the right to reaffirm or
deny the certification of the company.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need assistance.

Sincerely,

, :
Jaycelyn M. Henson

Senior Administrator, Office of Business Opportunity




